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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

Dear Ann,  

Regulation and Inspection of Social Care (Wales) Bill  

Thank you for your letter dated 6 May 2015.  

I can confirm that as part of its Stage 1 scrutiny of the Bill, the Health and 

Social Care Committee has taken into account issues affecting children and 

young people. At its meeting on 21 May 2015, the Committee took oral 

evidence from the Children’s Commissioner for Wales, and a panel of third 

sector organisations which work with children and young people.  

You may wish to draw the record of those sessions to the attention of the 

Members of your Committee: 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s40648/21%20May%202015.

html?CT=2 (record of committee proceedings, 21 May 2015) 

The Committee took further evidence from the Minister for Health and Social 

Services on 3 June, and will report by 3 July 2015. I will forward you a copy of 

the report in due course.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 
Ann Jones AM 

Chair, Children, Young People and Education Committee  

 

16 June 2015 
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